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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: dwhite@geolex.com

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 11:29 AM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; ‘Alberto A. Gutierrez'
Subject: RE: Libby AGI 001 & 002 (3Bear) Extension Request

Thank you Mr. Lamkin. After discussing with 3Bear, it is anticipated that they may still need the extension and would
like to extend the order in 2022. Thanks again and please let me know if you need anything additional.

Regards,

David A. White, M.S.
(859)967-7231 Cell

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL

This message and attachment(s) contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is intended for the sole
use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you receive this message in error, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, resending, forwarding or taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this email
and/or any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender via
return email and permanently delete this message and any attachment(s) from any computer(s).

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 3:42 PM

To: dwhite@geolex.com

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Alberto A. Gutierrez <aag@geolex.com>
Subject: RE: Libby AGI 001 & 002 (3Bear) Extension Request

Mr. White et al,,

After reviewing the order for the subject well | noticed that it states that the order is valid for 3 years. Therefore, the
expiration is not until July of 2022, currently. Is it still 3Bear’s wish to extend the order? If so, we can still issue an
extension, but it would not get issued until 2022. Please let me know how you wish to proceed.

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401



From: dwhite@geolex.com <dwhite@geolex.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 1:20 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Engineer@state.nm.us>

Cc: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze @state.nm.us>;
Alberto A. Gutierrez <aag@geolex.com>

Subject: Libby AGI 001 & 002 (3Bear) Extension Request

Mr. Lamkin et al.,

Please see the attached material, which summarizes our additional review of the Libby Berry AGlI Well No. 1 and Well
No. 2 area of review. This review was conducted to support our June 28, 2021 request for an extension of NMOCC
Order R-20694. If you have any questions or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me anytime. Have a
wonderful day.

Regards,

David A. White, M.S.

Geolex, Incorporated”

500 Marquette Avenue NW, Suite 1350
Albuquerque, NM 87102
(505)842-8000 Office

(859)967-7231 Cell

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL

This message and attachment(s) contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is intended for the sole
use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you receive this message in error, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, resending, forwarding or taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this email
and/or any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender via
return email and permanently delete this message and any attachment(s) from any computer(s).





